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16 April 2018 

 

 

 
Dear Mr Berkeley and Ms Masters, 
 

Examination of the Single Issue Review of Core Strategy Policy CS7 (SIR) 
and Site Allocation Local Plan (SALP): Main and Additional Modifications 

and Sustainability Appraisal  
 
Further to your letter of 13 March 2018, please find attached for your consideration 

the draft schedule of Main and Additional Modifications to the SIR and SALP 
documents as a result of the hearings and further correspondence between the 

officers and Inspectors.  
 
As requested, also attached is the Sustainability Appraisal which accompanies the 

SIR and SALP main modifications. The Habitat Regulations Assessments of the SIR 
and SALP Modifications are being finalised and will be sent in due course.  

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any additional information.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Marie Smith 
Service Manager (Planning Strategy) 

mailto:annette.feeney@westsuffolk.gov.uk

